
MEMO 
 

 

 

To:       Council Members 

 

From:  Mayor Don Keil 

 

Re: Seguin Economic Development Corporation 

 

Date:   May 1, 2014 

 

 

Roger Baenziger has recently resigned from the Seguin Economic Development 

Corporation Board of Directors.  I would like to recommend Andrew Koenig.  Mr. 

Koenig is a local businessman and will be an asset to the corporation. The item will be 

placed on the May 6, 2014 agenda for your consideration and approval. 

 

 

/nm 

 

cc: Terry Trevino, Executive Director of SEDC 

File 


